
PO No. 031/2016 
  
  
9  May 2016 
 
 
President 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
 
Re: Announcement cancel of company's additional holiday 
 
 According to The International Engineering Public Company Limited (“ the Company ”) therefore 
schedules Monday , 18 July 2016   as company’s holiday in addition to the announced traditional 
holidays in 2016.   Now the Company would like a notice to cancel a holiday special on Monday, 18 July 
2016, and the said day is the company’s business day . 
 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
( Dr.Attawooth Laohapakdee ) 
Senior Executive Vice President, Operation Unit 2  
 
   


